
Jeffdavis  (Thu, 19 Oct at 5:31 PM) 
to	:	pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Please	accept	this	as	the	response	of	Working	Families	to	PDC	Case	Number	26008	and	26009.	
		
Allegation	#1:		While	the	complaints	lack	specific	reference,	Working	Families	denies	that	any	of	its	
advertising	fails	to	adhere	to	the	requirements	of	RCW	42.17A.335.	
		
Allegation	#2:		All	materials	produced	by	Working	Families	include	Sponsor	ID	as	required	by	RCW	
42.17A.320.		Indeed,	in	answer	to	both	complaints,	the	complete	Working	Families	disclaimer	is	presented	
several	times	in	multiple	formats.	
		
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	respond.		Working	Families	constantly	strives	to	fully	disclose	its	activities	
to	ensure	that	every	Washington	citizen	has	a	clear	understanding	as	to	what	is	at	stake	in	the	upcoming	
General	Election.	
		
Jeff	Davis	
Treasurer	
Working	Families	
 


